
Submitter: Amelia Barton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1521 

I strongly oppose SB 1521. 

 

It is important not to reduce the oversight responsibility of a LOCAL school board in 

regard to decisions for terminating the district superintendent.  The school board are 

elected to their office to uphold the priorities of their community, and their ability to 

fire Superintendents should be maintained.  

 

School boards are made up of parents, and have the closest and most representative 

insights into the needs of the local kids in schools. 

 

Please vote NO and stop this bill from moving forward. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


